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Luncheon Meeting Dates  

Aug.9, Oct.11 and Dec.13  

The Board of Officers and Committee Chairs met on July 10th at the The Ohio 
Redwood  Restaurant, Belpre Ohio for the regularly scheduled meeting.   

Committee reports were given and approved. Hugh Coffman, chairperson of the 
membership  committee was recognized for his 40th year of retirement. Congratulations 
to Hugh!  

V.P. Glen Hess announced that the Marietta Dance Academy has been scheduled as 
the  entertainment for the August Luncheon Meeting. After some discussion on the 
needs of the  membership and future meetings it was unanimously decided that we will 
attempt to schedule representatives from the state level for a Q and A session 
concerning on going medical and  retirement benefits issues.  

The August 9th meeting will be conducted by V.P. Hess in President Juanita Bakers 
absence. The charity for this meeting will be in support of the Marietta backpack 
program offered  this time of year. The luncheon menu will be a chicken picnic lunch 
with appropriate sides  and something “peachy” for dessert.  

Be sure to contact Joyce Ross with your reservation for lunch by August 6. Call 740-
373-2359  or email joycer1007@gmail.com.  

If you or anyone you know is still having trouble receiving the newsletter, please bring it 
to  my attention or any other board member. Also, please be advised that the newsletter 
is  available online at www.wcrta.com.  

Sincerely,  

Bev Wentz, Newsletter 
 


